
Submission on new rules announced by 
Immigration NZ 

 

I would like to say the new rules should not be in action as they decided to be.  

 

I have seen the changes made recently by Immigration NZ for the international migrants living in NZ. 

I know that the changes have been made for the better future of country considering every 

important thing and I do believe that will affect country in positive way. But, there is not fair enough 

with the migrants who are struggling for the future. As a human, everybody has equal right on this 

planet, I know that is not the point but there is no reason if the person is legally not damaging or 

affecting anything for the country and doing some hard work and there is no reason to make it much 

difficult for him to stay here in NZ. Moreover, the current rules are not mu h easier for anybody to 

meet requirements it is totally affecting at a large aspect on migrants. If the country doesn’t want to 

offer the facilities as they provide to the citizens they can make it difficult to get residency but at 

least the visas should be granted to migrants to work at least, if there will be no jobs they will go 

back by their own. Or the rules should be same for every migrant as it is different for different 

nations. There isn’t any fault of anybody if they are citizens of those nations or they took birth in 

those nations. 

Kind regards,  

RELE
ASED U

NDER THE O
FFIC

IA
L I

NFORMATIO
N A

CT 19
82

s 9(2)(g)(i)




